
FPC Rahll Campus Board Report February 2025 
 

• Spring Registration went well and the Rahll Campus saw increases in enrollment.  
• Fall Basic EMT students are testing and have been passing their EMT licensing exam. 

Those who have tested have been hired on a EMS service or they are already enrolled in 
the Advanced EMT course which starts February 13th. We currently have 10 enrolled. 

• CDL classes are running smoothly, and our students are progressing through the program 
well.  

• New classes of GED and ESL started at the end of January. There are 32 students 
enrolled in ESL and 10 students enrolled in GED. New ESL and GED classes will begin 
after Spring Break. 

• Phlebotomy class is going well. We have 10 students enrolled. It is the highest enrollment 
to date for this course on our campus. 

• Frank Phillips College received final approval for the Prison Education Program. A 
meeting will be held this week to start planning for the next steps in moving forward.  

• Our campus has hosted multiple extended education courses for Hilmar, UP, TDCJ, and 
DHCHD over the past month. We have several classes scheduled for the future as well.  

• We held the Ribbon Cutting/Grand Opening of the Career Training Center for Diesel 
Mechanics on January 29th. It was a fantastic celebration. Thank you to all who attended.  

• The TRUE Grant for the EMT program has been partially awarded and equipment has 
been ordered.  

• We held a pancake breakfast for our students for Valentine’s Day. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 



 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 



 
 
 

 
 
 



 
 
 
 

 
 
 



 
 
 



 


